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January 13, 2022 

 

 

 

 

Good Morning TUSD Families, 

 

Last night the California Department of Public Health (CDPH) updated their 

guidance to schools regarding student contact tracing and notifications to families 

regarding possible COVID-19 Exposure. TUSD continues to follow the guidance of 

CDPH as we have throughout the COVID-19 pandemic. The following is a summary 

of changes to student contact tracing and family notifications:  

 

• All families will be notified if an individual in an indoor school setting with their 

child has tested positive. This will be regardless of how close your child was in an 

indoor setting to a person who has tested positive for COVID-19.  

 

• Your school will send out a notification to each family if there is a COVID-19 

positive on campus with locations of possible exposures to COVID-19 positive 

individuals.  

 

• Families will no longer receive different notifications based on types of possible 

exposure (masked vs. unmasked). 

 

Students who are COVID-19 positive or who have COVID-19 symptoms are still to 

follow the current isolation guidance. 
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